

A/CEO Kellie Bartley Shire of Merredin PO Box 42 MERREDIN WA 6415

Dear Kellie

COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVE ON MERREDIN SPORTS COUNCIL

I am writing on behalf of the Merredin Sports Council to seek a Council Representative to attend the Sports Council meetings.

The meetings are generally held bi-monthly, but this sometimes changes depending on issues or needs of the sports.

The next meeting of the Sports Council is Tuesday 18 February 2020, 7pm at the Recreation Centre.

We look forward to hearing back from you.

Kind regards

Merredin CRC Secretariat

Merredin Sports Council

emons

14 November 2019